
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

B2064 CHERITON ROAD &  

CHERITON HIGH STREET, FOLKESTONE 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To allow essential carriageway resurfacing works to be carried out, 
Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 

through traffic on sections of B2064 Cheriton Road and Cheriton High 

Street, Folkestone. 
 

Weekday overnight closures are planned from Thursday 29 April 2021, 
with estimated completion by the night of 17 May 2021. 

 
Closures are from 20:00 hours through until approximately 05:00 

hours each night. 
 

B2064 Cheriton Road and Cheriton High Street, Folkestone will be 
closed in phases between the junctions with A2034 Cherry Garden 

Avenue and B2063 Risborough Lane, to the actual extent shown at any 
time. 

 
~ There will be no direct access between Folkestone and Cheriton 

during these closures ~ 

 
The signposted overall alternative route for through traffic is via 

Cheriton Road (B2064 / A2034 / A259), A259 Castle Hill Avenue, 
Shorncliffe Road, Earls Avenue, Sandgate Road, Sandgate Hill, 

Sandgate High Street, Sandgate Esplanade, Seabrook Road, East 
Street, Prospect Road, Rampart Road, Red Lion Square, Dymchurch 

Road, Scanlons Bridge (Military Road in opposite direction), A261 
London Road, Hythe Road, Ashford Road, Stanford Intersection, A20 

Sandling Road, Ashford Road, Cheriton Interchange and B2064 
Cheriton Approach. 

 



It may be necessary to close various side roads at their junctions with 
Cheriton Road and Cheriton High Street at certain times as the works 

progress, as and when indicated on site. 
 

The One-way Traffic Orders in respect of Park Road, St Winifred’s 
Road, Grange Road, Coombe Road and Trimworth Road will be 

suspended as and when the relevant one-way signs are covered or 
removed. 

 
Personnel will be on site to allow managed access for residents and 

businesses when it is safe to do so, but there are likely to be delays 
and certain times when this is not possible for safety reasons. 

 
The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons 

including the current coronavirus situation and adverse weather 

conditions, with any changes signposted on site and notified locally. 
 

Updated information can be found on www.one.network – [Kent 
County Council Permit GE70505970909].  

 
 

 
 

Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


